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  Gas Turbine Engineering Handbook Meherwan P.
Boyce,2002 The gas turbine is a power plant which
produces a great amount of energy for its size and
weight. This is a comprehensive treatment of gas
turbines. The author discusses the design,
fabrication, installation, operation and
maintenance of gas turbines. He presents the
necessary data, along with suggestions to assist
engineers in obtaining optimum performance for any
gas turbine, under all conditions. The intent of
the work is to serve as a reference text after it
has accomplished its primary objective of
introducing the reader to the broad subject of gas
turbines.
  Gas Turbines Claire Soares,2014-10-23 Covering
basic theory, components, installation,
maintenance, manufacturing, regulation and
industry developments, Gas Turbines: A Handbook of
Air, Sea and Land Applications is a broad-based
introductory reference designed to give you the
knowledge needed to succeed in the gas turbine
industry, land, sea and air applications.
Providing the big picture view that other
detailed, data-focused resources lack, this book
has a strong focus on the information needed to
effectively decision-make and plan gas turbine
system use for particular applications, taking
into consideration not only operational
requirements but long-term life-cycle costs in
upkeep, repair and future use. With concise,
easily digestible overviews of all important
theoretical bases and a practical focus
throughout, Gas Turbines is an ideal handbook for
those new to the field or in the early stages of
their career, as well as more experienced
engineers looking for a reliable, one-stop
reference that covers the breadth of the field.
Covers installation, maintenance, manufacturer's
specifications, performance criteria and future
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trends, offering a rounded view of the area that
takes in technical detail as well as well as
industry economics and outlook Updated with the
latest industry developments, including new
emission and efficiency regulations and their
impact on gas turbine technology Over 300 pages of
new/revised content, including new sections on
microturbines, non-conventional fuel sources for
microturbines, emissions, major developments in
aircraft engines, use of coal gas and superheated
steam, and new case histories throughout
highlighting component improvements in all systems
and sub-systems.
  Introduction to Marine Gas Turbines Naval
Education and Training Program Development
Center,1978
  Gas Turbine Handbook Tony Giampaolo,2009
  The Gas Turbine Norman Davey,1914
  Modern Gas Turbine Systems Peter
Jansohn,2013-08-31 Modern gas turbine power plants
represent one of the most efficient and economic
conventional power generation technologies
suitable for large-scale and smaller scale
applications. Alongside this, gas turbine systems
operate with low emissions and are more flexible
in their operational characteristics than other
large-scale generation units such as steam cycle
plants. Gas turbines are unrivalled in their
superior power density (power-to-weight) and are
thus the prime choice for industrial applications
where size and weight matter the most.
Developments in the field look to improve on this
performance, aiming at higher efficiency
generation, lower emission systems and more fuel-
flexible operation to utilise lower-grade gases,
liquid fuels, and gasified solid fuels/biomass.
Modern gas turbine systems provides a
comprehensive review of gas turbine science and
engineering. The first part of the book provides
an overview of gas turbine types, applications and
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cycles. Part two moves on to explore major
components of modern gas turbine systems including
compressors, combustors and turbogenerators.
Finally, the operation and maintenance of modern
gas turbine systems is discussed in part three.
The section includes chapters on performance
issues and modelling, the maintenance and repair
of components and fuel flexibility. Modern gas
turbine systems is a technical resource for power
plant operators, industrial engineers working with
gas turbine power plants and researchers,
scientists and students interested in the field.
Provides a comprehensive review of gas turbine
systems and fundamentals of a cycle Examines the
major components of modern systems, including
compressors, combustors and turbines Discusses the
operation and maintenance of component parts
  Fundamentals of Gas Turbines William W.
Bathie,1996 Presents the fundamentals of the gas
turbine engine, including cycles, components,
component matching, and environmental
considerations.
  Naval Engineering Dennis L.
Richardson,2016-11-04 Naval Engineering:
Principles and Theory of Gas Turbine Engines is a
technical publication for professional engineers
to assist in understanding the history and
development of gas turbine engines including the
thermodynamic processes known as the Brayton
cycle. Common principles of various gas turbine
nomenclatures, technical designs, applications,
and performance conditions that affect the
capabilities and limitations of marine operations
are provided. It enables the ability to describe
the principal components of gas turbines and their
construction. This book will enable the reader to
increase professional knowledge through the
understanding of navy engineering principles and
theory of gas turbine engines. The reader will
learn the operation and maintenance of the gas
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turbine modules (GTMs), gas turbine generators
(GTGs), reduction gears, and associated equipment
such as pumps, valves, oil purifiers, heat
exchangers, shafts, and shaft bearings. Inside
this book, you will find technical information
such as electronic control circuitry, interfaces
such as signal conditioners, control consoles, and
designated electrical equipment associated with
shipboard propulsion and electrical
powergenerating plants. When every detail of
engineering work is performed with integrity and
reliability, technical leadership know-how will
improve.
  Gas Turbines Gurrappa Injeti,2015-02-25 This
book presents current research in the area of gas
turbines for different applications. It is a
highly useful book providing a variety of topics
ranging from basic understanding about the
materials and coatings selection, designing and
modeling of gas turbines to advanced technologies
for their ever increasing efficiency, which is the
need of the hour for modern gas turbine
industries. The target audience for this book is
material scientists, gas turbine engine design and
maintenance engineers, manufacturers, mechanical
engineers, undergraduate, post graduate students
and academic researchers. The design and
maintenance engineers in aerospace and gas turbine
industry will benefit from the contents and
discussions in this book.This book presents
current research in the area of gas turbines for
different applications. It is a highly useful book
providing a variety of topics ranging from basic
understanding about the materials and coatings
selection, designing and modeling of gas turbines
to advanced technologies for their ever increasing
efficiency, which is the need of the hour for
modern gas turbine industries. The target audience
for this book is material scientists, gas turbine
engine design and maintenance engineers,
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manufacturers, mechanical engineers,
undergraduate, post graduate students and academic
researchers. The design and maintenance engineers
in aerospace and gas turbine industry will benefit
from the contents and discussions in this book.
  Industrial Gas Turbines A M Y Razak,2007-10-31
Industrial Gas Turbines: Performance and
Operability explains important aspects of gas
turbine performance such as performance
deterioration, service life and engine emissions.
Traditionally, gas turbine performance has been
taught from a design perspective with insufficient
attention paid to the operational issues of a
specific site. Operators are not always
sufficiently familiar with engine performance
issues to resolve operational problems and
optimise performance. Industrial Gas Turbines:
Performance and Operability discusses the key
factors determining the performance of
compressors, turbines, combustion and engine
controls. An accompanying engine simulator CD
illustrates gas turbine performance from the
perspective of the operator, building on the
concepts discussed in the text. The simulator is
effectively a virtual engine and can be subjected
to operating conditions that would be dangerous
and damaging to an engine in real-life conditions.
It also deals with issues of engine deterioration,
emissions and turbine life. The combined use of
text and simulators is designed to allow the
reader to better understand and optimise gas
turbine operation. Discusses the key factors in
determining the perfomance of compressors,
turbines, combustion and engine controls Explains
important aspects of gas and turbine perfomance
such as service life and engine emissions
Accompanied by CD illustrating gas turbine
performance, building on the concepts discussed in
the text
  Advanced Gas Turbine Cycles J.H.
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Horlock,2013-10-22 Primarily this book describes
the thermodynamics of gas turbine cycles. The
search for high gas turbine efficiency has
produced many variations on the simple open
circuit plant, involving the use of heat
exchangers, reheating and intercooling, water and
steam injection, cogeneration and combined cycle
plants. These are described fully in the text. A
review of recent proposals for a number of novel
gas turbine cycles is also included. In the past
few years work has been directed towards
developing gas turbines which produce less carbon
dioxide, or plants from which the CO2 can be
disposed of; the implications of a carbon tax on
electricity pricing are considered. In presenting
this wide survey of gas turbine cycles for power
generation the author calls on both his academic
experience (at Cambridge and Liverpool
Universities, the Gas Turbine Laboratory at MIT
and Penn State University) and his industrial work
(primarily with Rolls Royce, plc.) The book will
be essential reading for final year and masters
students in mechanical engineering, and for
practising engineers.
  Gas Turbine Combustion Arthur H. Lefebvre,Dilip
R. Ballal,2010-04-26 Reflecting the developments
in gas turbine combustion technology that have
occurred in the last decade, Gas Turbine
Combustion: Alternative Fuels and Emissions, Third
Edition provides an up-to-date design manual and
research reference on the design, manufacture, and
operation of gas turbine combustors in
applications ranging from aeronautical to po
  Gas Turbine Emissions Tim C. Lieuwen,Vigor
Yang,2013-07-08 The development of clean,
sustainable energy systems is a preeminent issue
in our time. Gas turbines will continue to be
important combustion-based energy conversion
devices for many decades to come, used for
aircraft propulsion, ground-based power
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generation, and mechanical-drive applications.
This book compiles the key scientific and
technological knowledge associated with gas
turbine emissions into a single authoritative
source.
  Gas Turbine Combined Cycle Power Plants S. Can
Gülen,2019-12-06 This book covers the design,
analysis, and optimization of the cleanest, most
efficient fossil fuel-fired electric power
generation technology at present and in the
foreseeable future. The book contains a wealth of
first principles-based calculation methods
comprising key formulae, charts, rules of thumb,
and other tools developed by the author over the
course of 25+ years spent in the power generation
industry. It is focused exclusively on actual
power plant systems and actual field and/or rating
data providing a comprehensive picture of the gas
turbine combined cycle technology from performance
and cost perspectives. Material presented in this
book is applicable for research and development
studies in academia and government/industry
laboratories, as well as practical, day-to-day
problems encountered in the industry (including
OEMs, consulting engineers and plant operators).
  The Gas Turbine Handbook Tony Giampaolo,2003 The
second edition of a bestseller, this comprehensive
reference provides the fundamental information
required to understand both the operation and
proper application of all types of gas turbines.
The completely updated second edition adds a new
section on use of inlet cooling for power
augmentation and NOx control. It explores the full
spectrum of gas turbines hardware, typical
application scenarios, and operating parameters,
controls, inlet treatments, inspection, trouble-
shooting, and more. The author discusses
strategies that can help readers avoid problems
before they occur and provides tips that enable
diagnosis of problems in their early stages and
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analysis of failures to prevent their recurrence.
  GAS Turbine Combustion, Second Edition Arthur H.
Lefebvre,1998-09-01 This revised edition provides
understanding of the basic physical, chemical, and
aerodynamic processes associated with gas turbine
combustion and their relevance and application to
combustor performance and design. It also
introduces the many new concepts for ultra-low
emissions combustors, and new advances in fuel
preparation and liner wall-cooling techniques for
their success. It details advanced and practical
approaches to combustor design for the clean
burning of alternative liquid fuels derived from
oil shades, tar sands, and coal. Additional topics
include diffusers, combustion performance fuel
injection, combustion noise, heat transfer, and
emissions.
  The Gas Turbine Henry Harrison Suplee,1910
  The Gas Turbine Hans Holzwarth,1912
  Gas Turbine Powerhouse Dietrich
Eckardt,2014-09-23 This book tells the story of
the power generation gas turbine from the
perspective of one of the leading companies in the
field over a period of nearly 100 years, written
by an engineer. Especially in times of imminent
global economic crises it appears to be worthwhile
to reflect on real economic values based on
engineering ingenuity and enduring management of
technological leadership. Though the book is
primarily designed as a technical history of the
BBC/ABB/Alstom power generation gas turbines, its
scope is sufficiently broad to cover general
development trends, including parallel competitor
activities. A special benefit is the historical
breakdown to the gas turbine component level, so
that the book actually outlines the development of
axial compressors from early beginnings, the
progress in combustion technology towards
extraordinary low emission values and that of
axial turbines with special emphasis on early
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turbine cooling innovations. The sheer length of
certain engineering developments over several
decades allows interesting historic observations
and deductions on inherent business mechanisms,
the effects of technology preparations and
organisational consequences. A look into the
mirror of the past provides revelations on the
impact of far-reaching business decisions. 2017
Winner of the Historian Engineer Award of the ASME
(American Society of Mechanical Engineers
  The Gas Turbine - Development and Engineering
Norman Davey,2003-05
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